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Thru the Lens: Griffin Electric donates items to Project New
Hope for veterans and families
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HoIIiston', MA In honor of Veterans Day, Wayne J. Griffin gctric, Inc. (Griffin Electric) donated
hundreds of personal care items in benefit of veterans and their families through Project New Hope.
A leading electrical subcontractor throughout New England and the Southeast for nearly 45 years,
Griffin Electric was proud to partner with this military-affiliated non-profit organization and support
veterans of the U.S. Armed Forces.

Griffin team members were eager to contribute to this important initiative and help military families
who may be facing difficult times, especially given the challenges of rising costs. Employees
throughout the company’s New England region donated various personal care items such as
deodorant, shampoo, and soap, as well as toilet paper, toothbrushes, and toothpaste.

Griffin Electric is extremely thankful for the service and sacrifices that veterans and their families
have made for our country, and is pleased to be able to give back and show its appreciation. With
many employees throughout the company who previously served in the military, Griffin understands
first-hand how impressive these men and women are and the special qualities they possess.

Founded in 2010, Project New Hope aims to “find and deliver the wellness resources needed by
veterans, service members, their families, and full units that have deployed together.”

This sentiment of giving back to others aligns well with Griffin Electric’s culture and the emphasis it



places on community service. Throughout the year the company and its team members in all
regions regularly demonstrate their generosity and selflessness by actively participating in initiatives
that benefit various charitable causes.
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